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Newsletter Spring 2: 24.1.20 
 

St Paul’s C of E Junior School          
 

Dear all, 

6B led a fascinating assembly on the Victorians this morning, cleverly 

teaching us about many notable highlights of this historical era. Bv the end, 

everyone in the room, including the staff and parents, had learned 

something new. It was a great assembly and a lovely celebration of 

learning. What a great way to start a grey and dreary Friday morning – well 

done 6B!  

A very warm welcome back to Mrs Perkins, Admin Assistant, who is 

returning to us after maternity leave. Welcome to our latest addition to the 

office team, Mrs Petraki, who you will see in and around the office most 

mornings. It is great to have the additional ‘hands’ in what is the engine 

room of the school. 

The safety of our pupils and their families is paramount and to maintain this, 

we rely on our whole community keeping safety in mind. A serious 

accident was only narrowly avoided this morning because of the quick 

thinking of a parent, who lifted her child out of the path of a reversing 

vehicle which had mounted the pavement on the corner of Oxford Road 

and Murray Road.  We have already contacted the Police Community 

Support Officers again, to request they patrol the area, as our numerous 

appeals for all parents to help us with this issue hasn’t led to an 

improvement in safety for the children of Walter, Meadow and St Paul’s. 

This term seems to be flying by and it is hard to believe that we are already 

half way to the first break. If you are planning to get away over half term, 

please remember that leave attached to an existing school holiday will 

not be authorised. 

Club start and finish dates, Forest Schools, assemblies and diary dates can 

be found below. They are also available on our website calendar here.  If 

you have a query about a school event, please check here first before 

ringing the office. A considerable number of the calls we receive are from 

parents double checking club information, or if children will need kit for 

Forest Schools etc. and with only two phone lines, prevents more urgent or 

important calls from parents getting through. 

Have a good weekend.   

 

Mrs Taylor 

Headteacher 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 29 5K Forest School  

February 3 3B Trip to 

Wokingham 

February 4 3F Trip to 

Wokingham 

February 5 3D Trip to 

Wokingham 

February 5 5S Forest School 

February 6 House Matches  

February 7 3B Class Assembly, 

9.15am 

 

 

Safeguarding 

This year, Children’s Mental 

Health Week is from 3rd to 9th 

February and the theme is Find 

your Brave’. 

Bravery isn’t necessarily about 

huge achievements, but more 

about small steps every day. It 

takes bravery to share worries 

with someone, or recognise the 

need to make different choices. 

Bravery can be as simple as 

plucking up the courage to try 

something new.   

Place2Be’s guide for parents can 

be found here and is full of tips of 

how to help your child to find 

‘their brave’.   

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk/website/calendar/9110
https://www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk/website/
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Dropping children at the start of the school day. 
 

The layout of our site means that there is no safe drop off space for cars in either Oxford or 

Murray Road and we ask that parents avoid stopping suddenly in the middle of the road 

for children to get out of the car.  This puts children at great risk, particularly when they are 

getting out into the path of oncoming traffic. 

 

It is unsafe to use the gate area of the Walter and St Paul’s car parks for drop off as they are 

in constant use by staff, contractors, deliveries and our visitors. For the safety of the children 

of Walter, Meadow and St Paul’s, please park away from the site and walk the last few minutes in.  

 

 

House Matches 

 
House matches in New Age Kurling, Boccia and Tri-Golf competitions will be held on Thursday 6th February 

during the children’s PE sessions.  If possible, children should bring a t-shirt in their House colour to wear. 

 

House Captains 

 
The House Captains are at it again, looking at ways to improve St Paul’s to make it the best that it can possibly 

be. This week, they helped design a short survey about improvements to the dining hall and have been out 

gathering the views of a cross section of pupils, staff and lunchtime controllers. With high numbers of pupils 

having school meals, the hall can be a tremendously busy and noisy place in which to eat and we are keen to 

make lunchtimes a more enjoyable and calmer experience.  

 

 

School Council 

 
Our Council Reps have been learning about the role of ambassador for St Paul’s and how they can use these 

skills to welcome visitors to classrooms and share their learning. At the last meeting, they did a role play, 

practicing being the visitor and the ambassador. Now all we need is a series of guests to enable them to put 

their new skills into action.  

 

 

Wokingham Adult Education Courses - Teaching Assistant Courses 

 
Further details can be found below or via the following links: 

 

https://tinyurl.com/wbc-ad-ed  or   https://www.facebook.com/AdultandCommunityLearningWokingham/ 

 

 

Wokingham Borough Libraries 

To support Holocaust Memorial Day on January 27, 2020 all Wokingham Borough Libraries will have materials on 

display along with information booklets and books to borrow from the Holocaust Memorial Day Trust.    

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2Fwbc-ad-ed&data=02%7C01%7CLinda.Stacey%40wokingham.gov.uk%7C2602c4fd4f7a45693cc808d75d447d54%7C996ee15c0b3e4a6f8e65120a9a51821a%7C0%7C0%7C637080421043355059&sdata=PYLEsH3ZvlFiLGXzHmP%2BfXrB60JYv4BLjXxSfvLMfhc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FAdultandCommunityLearningWokingham%2F&data=02%7C01%7CLinda.Stacey%40wokingham.gov.uk%7C2602c4fd4f7a45693cc808d75d447d54%7C996ee15c0b3e4a6f8e65120a9a51821a%7C0%7C0%7C637080421043365054&sdata=BbniEISzvA3TasZPHs7%2BfccGv1JAolob7jb8XPQZJNQ%3D&reserved=0
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A booklist for young people is below and there is a wealth of information available to use on the Holocaust 

Memorial Day Trust website, https://www.hmd.org.uk/take-part-in-holocaust-memorial-day/schools/ 

 

 

Energy Kidz Half Term Holiday Club 
 

Parents can claim 10% OFF all February Half Term Holiday Club bookings when they use our discount code: 

EBFEB20-1. Offer ends at midnight, Sunday 26th January with all bookings made via our website: www.energy-

kidz.co.uk/holiday-club/. 

 

To see our full February Half Term activity schedule, visit our website: https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2019/12/EK_Feb2020_Timetable_FINISHED.pdf. 
 

For further information, please contact us at info@energy-kidz.co.uk or alternatively give us a call on 0333 577 

1533. 

For further information, please contact us at info@energy-kidz.co.uk or alternatively give us a call on 0333 577 

1533. 

 
Energy Kidz 

 

 

Run the World Programme 

 
Last week was another fantastic week for Run the World, with lots of laps from 

all years.  

 

Year 3 ran 929 laps, year 4 ran 1,030 laps, year 5 ran 2,114 laps and year 6 ran 

1,192 laps. Congratulations to year 5 for running the most laps and to 5K for the 

second week in a row for  running more laps than any other class (2,114).  

 

Our journey across South America continues and takes us from Santarém in 

Brazil to Sobral on the east coast of Brazil. 

 
Mrs V Judd, PE & Games Assistant 

 

Please see below Diary Dates, Class Forest School Sessions and Class Assembly Dates.  

https://www.hmd.org.uk/take-part-in-holocaust-memorial-day/schools/
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/holiday-club/
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/holiday-club/
https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/EK_Feb2020_Timetable_FINISHED.pdf
https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/EK_Feb2020_Timetable_FINISHED.pdf
mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
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Diary Dates 2020 

January  

Wednesday 29th January 5K Forest School Session 

February  

Monday 3rd – Sunday 9th February Children’s Mental Health Week 

Monday 3rd February  3B Trip to Wokingham 

Tuesday 4th February 3F Trip to Wokingham 

Wednesday 5th February 3D Trip to Wokingham 

Thursday 6th February House Matches – New Age Kurling, Boccia, Tri-Golf  

Friday 7th February 3B Class Assembly: 9.15am 

Wednesday 12th February 6G Forest School Session 

Wednesday 12th February Red Watch Fire Safety Team to Visit Year 5 

Thursday 13th February Cross-County House Matches: 3.30-4.30pm 

Friday 14th February 3F Class Assembly: 9.15am 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February HALF TERM – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Wednesday 26th February 4A Forest School Session 

Thursday 27th February TVRL Braywick Park, Maidenhead 

March  

Tuesday 3rd March Parent Consultations: 8.50am – 11.10am 

Wednesday 4th March Parent Consultations: 3.50pm – 7.30pm 

Wednesday 4th March 4L Forest School Session 

Friday 6th March 4M Class Assembly: 9.15am 

Wednesday 11th March 3D Forest School Session 

Friday 13th March 4L Class Assembly: 9.15am 

Tuesday 17th March – Friday 20th March Year 5 Bikeability Training 

Wednesday 18th March 3B Forest School Session 

Thursday 19th March 4A Class Assembly: 9.15am 

Thursday 19th March TVRL Relays, Bulmershe School 

Tuesday 24th – Friday 27th March Year 5 Bikeability Training 

Wednesday 25th March 3F Forest School Session 

Wednesday 25th March Years 5/6 Netball House Matches: 3.30pm-4.30pm 

Thursday 26th March Years 5/6 Football House Matches: 3.30-4.30pm 

Friday 27th March 5S Class Assembly: 9.15am 

Monday 30th March – Wednesday 1st April Year 5 Bikeability Training 

April  

Wednesday 1st April 4M Forest School Session 

Thursday 2nd April END OF TERM: 2.00PM 

Friday 3rd April INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 20th April START OF TERM 

May  

11th – 14th May SATs Week 

  Term Dates for 2020-2021 can be found on the website here 

https://www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk/website/term_dates/176563
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 Clubs – Spring Term 2020 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Running Club – 

07.45am 

(13/1/20 – 23/3/20) 

Badminton Club 

– 07.45am  

(14/1/20 – 

24/3/20) 

Yoga Club – 

07.45am  

(8/1/20 – 18/3/20) 

Gymnastics 

Club – 07.45am 

9/1/20 – 19/3/20 

 

 Lego Club – 

Lunchtime  

(14/1/20 – 

24/3/20) 

All Years Girls 

Football – 

lunchtime 

(15/1/20 – 1/4/20) 

  

Years 3/4 Football 

– Lunchtime  

(13/1/20 – 30/3/20) 

Years 4/5/6 Tag 

Rugby Club – 

Lunchtime 

(14/1/20 – 

24/3/20) 

Years 3 & 4 

Lunchtime Netball 

Club  

(8/1/20 – 12/2/20) 

Years 4/5 

Football – 

Lunchtime 

(9/1/20 – 

26/3/20) 

 

  Year 6 Football – 

lunchtime 

(15/1/20 – 1/4/20) 

 

  

 Year 5 

Imagineering 

Club – 3.30pm 

(14/1/20 – 

24/3/20) 

Multisports – 

3.30pm 

(8/1/20 – 1/4/20) 

Nutritional 

Ninjas – 3.30pm 

(16/1/20 – 

26/3/20) 

All Years 

Football - 

3.30pm 

(10/1/20 – 

27/3/20) 

 French Club – 

3.30pm 

(14/1/20 – 

24/3/20) 

Years 5/6 Netball 

Club – 3.30pm 

(8/1/20 – 18/3/20) 

  

  Chess Club – 

3.30pm (8/1/20 – 

25/3/20) 

  

Class Assembly Dates (9.15am – 

9.40am) – Spring Term 2020 
 Spring Term 2020 PE & Games Games 

Friday 24th January 6B  Monday 5S  6G  6B  

Friday 7th February  3B  Tuesday 4L  4A  4M  

Friday 14th February 3F  Wednesday 3F  5K  5P  6W  

Friday 6th March 4M  Thursday  All Classes 

Friday 13th March 4L  Friday 3D  3B  

Thursday 19th March 4A     

Friday 27th March 5S     
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